
ANNEX D 

 

Gemma Nolan 

I am writing in objection to this license application. 

 

W/22/00825/PRMA 

8 Market Square, Witney 

Blind Tiger Bars LTD 

New Premises Licence 

 

Witney Market Square is already rife with late-night antisocial and violent behaviour, fights, injuries 

and regular police intervention. Our streets and alleys are treated badly by drunken bar patrons with 

vomit, urine and broken glass everywhere by morning.   

The building in question adjoins and shares passage with 10 residences where children live. 

The impact is not reasonable or safe with loud late night music, increased trespassing and a back 

door giving even more access to the residential area. This is already a problem area and the addition 

of another bar would only worsen things. 

 

I implore you to deny this application. 

 

Kind regards, 

GN 

 

Robert Shelley 

I'd like to register an objection against the proposed licence for 8 Market Square.  There is 

already a significant risk to public safety in this area due to the proximity of the Cross Keys, 

Part and Parcel and the taxi rank.  Each of these has people spilling out on the streets with 

violence and antisocial behaviour occurring on a weekly basis.  To add another premise to 

this small area of town is to create a triangle of disruption, antisocial behaviour and 

violence.  As I write this on Weds morning, just last night an incident occurred which 

required 3 police vehicles and a manhunt for a suspect who had appeared to glass someone 

literally outside where this new bar would be.  In addition to these regular violent incidents, 

the alley way to the side of the new bar and the rear parking area are frequently used by 

drunk people as a public latrine, a vomitarium and in one incident a few month back 

somewhere to have fully naked drunked sex (with a suspicion that consent was unable to be 

given) so you can see how introducing another bar in this small space is simply not a good 

idea at all.  

 

 

 


